
 
  
 

1843 – 32nd ST SW, Medicine Hat, Alberta, T1B 3N9 
                                                                          Ph:  (403) 526-9172    

 
 
 
 
 
Greetings Resident, 
 
 
 
 
Please refer to the attached map.  As part of our Contract, BYZ will be installing a new fence along the east side 
of the Hamlet, at the rear of all the highlighted properties, to be located on property line.  Although this area was 
mostly cleared at the beginning of the project, it was not cleared right to property line.  As such additional clearing 
along the property line will be required to allow the fence to be placed directly on it.  For most properties this will 
result in up to 1m of additional clearing.  This work will be taking place over the next 1-2 weeks, followed by 
construction of the new fence, which is scheduled to start May 29th. 
 
 
BYZ’s surveyor will be staking out the rear property line at each property in the next few days.  Please review 
these stakes to ensure there are no objects or material (other than trees/brush) which encroach.  Please relocate 
any such objects or material inside property before May 29th to allow smooth installation of the new fence. 
 
 
If you have any concerns, please contact the MD of Pincher Creek. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
 
Evan Laturnas 
Project Manager 
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